
 

8755 W. Higgins Road 
Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 

www.littelfuse.com 

 

 

 
Subject:  Elimination of PSE On BLF and FLA Series Products 
 
Document# LFPCN_PG0108 
Date: 9/11/2019  
 
This letter is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers of the elimination of the 
PSE mark on BLF and FLA series products.  These product families are not popular in the 
Japanese market and maintaining the certification is not viable given current levels of 
customer interest.  The products have not changed in any regard and will continue to perform 
in the same manner they always have.    
 
For additional product information and fuse options that do have PSE certification please 
contact your Littelfuse Representative. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

  
 

 

Craig Greeson 
Product Manager 
8755 West Higgins Road /Suite 500 
Chicago, IL, 60631 
cgreeson@littelfuse.com 
www.littelfuse.com  
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